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Ms Naomi Moss

Senior Planner, Transport Assessments

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Moss
WestConnex M4-M5 Link - SSI 7485

| refer to your letter of 14 August 2017 to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) inviting
comments on the above State Significant Infrastructure proposal.

OEH has reviewed the biodiversity, flooding and Aboriginal cultural heritage sections of the

Environment Impact Statement (and the relevant technical reports) and have no comments to make.

| understand the Heritage Division of OEH as delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW, has already
provided comments on the proposal.

If you have any further questions about this issue, please contact Richard Bonner on 9995 6917 or
by email at richard.bonner@environment.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

S, Haniom 8ol

SUSAN HARRISON
Senior Team Leader Planning
Greater Sydney

PO Box 644 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave Parramatta NSW 2150
Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900
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